
Anyone wishing to contribute to the Flower 

Memorial Fund for the Easter celebration is 

requested to do so by Sunday, March 25. There is no 

set price.  Please contribute as you wish.  Easter 

plants may be placed in honor or in memory of 

loved ones.  These flowers will be placed in the 

sanctuary on Easter Sunday (April 1). 

Your donation and this completed order form 

should be received in the church office no later than 

Sunday, March 25, earlier if possible, please.  Please 

make checks payable to First Presbyterian Church 

designating Easter Flowers in the memo portion of 

the check. 

Plants will be distributed to members, shut-ins, nursing homes, or hospitals following 

worship on Easter Sunday, April 1, and throughout that week. 

 

 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

Donor:  ________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

In memory of:  __________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

In honor of:  ____________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 


